
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   
 

 

 

          Special thanks to our           

         sponsors           

    

School Newsletter – Week 6, Term 1 2018 

                   Rosebank School 

217 Rosebank Road, Avondale 
Ph: 828-6319   Fax: 828-6371 

Email: office@rosebank.school.nz 
Website: www.rosebank.school.nz 

 
 

Dear Rosebank community, 

 
 

The school term is really 'flying' by and there are some important dates included in this newsletter 

that you need to be aware of, including the NZEI paid union meeting and the School Cultural 

night. Please ensure you note these dates down on a calendar at home to remind you! 

 

One issue that I need to raise is lateness at school which I have noticed recently is beginning to 

creep in , please make a real effort to get your children to school on time - the bell goes at 

8.50am and students need to be prepared fully for the day by then.  It is really disruptive to 

everyone when children arrive late to school. Whilst we accept that very occasionally, 

unforeseen circumstances can make people late, this should not be a common occurrence as it 

is not fair on the other children or the teachers. To ensure a settled start to the day, parents are 

asked to make sure that their children are arriving at school by 8.30am. 

 

Please also remember that the staff carpark is for staff only and is not a 'drop off' zone. The gates 

will be closed every day at 8.15am and will not be reopened until 9am. 

 

Thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

 

Paul Pirihi 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        AVONDALE CHRISTIAN CENTRE 
            “A heart for all people”  -  “A church for all nation 
         Meeting every Sunday, 10.30am in the Rosebank School Hall,  
           a multi-cultural,contemporary, friendly church serving your  
                       community: Crèche, Children’s programmes,  
             regular youth programmes:  All enquiries phone 820-0411 

 

A Special Rosebank Welcome to our new students and families – 

Kenzo Rm12,  Haylee Rm3,  Abdul Rm3, Alyxander Rm26, Dana Rm11, Noor Rm18, 
Laveaina Rm18, Christian Rm3, Daniel Rm4 

mailto:office@rosebank.school.nz
http://www.rosebank.school.nz/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 March  : Teachers attending NZEI Union meeting ( children can be picked up  

       from school at 1pm - otherwise they will all be in the hall with  

     remaining staff until 3pm). 

 

 

Fri. 30 March : No School – Easter Break 

        to     Note that the Education Act states that schools have to be closed on  

Tues. 3 April   Easter Tuesday  

 

 

Thurs. 12 April  : School Cultural Night  

 

Fri. 13 April  : Term One Ends at 2.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

         
  

   CULTURE  FESTIVAL  
 

 

 

 

Food Stalls are available to hire for $50 each and you get  

to keep what you make on the night! Please call Christina at the  

school office on828-6319 to book a stall…..better get in quick! 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE….. 

 

If you have indicated to us that you have the internet at home, you are able to access 

our newsletters on the school website :  www.rosebank.school.nz and on our Facebook 

page : Rosebank School, Avondale. 
 

We will only send paper copies home to families that have indicated that 

they do not have the internet.   
 

However, if you still wish to receive a paper copy, please let  

Christina know at the school office. 
 

 

 

http://www.rosebank.school.nz/

